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Dear 5.2211 

CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT 
Access to Information 

RE: Request for Access to Records under the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act (the "Act") 

I am responding to your request dated July 14, 2017 under the Freedom of Information and 
Protection of Privacy Act for: 

1. Accident complaints involving bicycles, scooters and motorcycles regarding the 
trolley tracks in Granville Island (Anderson and Cartwright intersection) from 
January 1, 2013 to July 7, 2017; 

2. Legal claims about bicycles, scooters and motorcycles regarding accidents and the 
trolley tracks in Granville Island (Anderson and Cartwright intersection) from 
January 1, 2013 to July 7, 2017; and 

3. Memorandums, correspondence, statistics and internal staff reports regarding the 
Granville Island trolley tracks related to safety concerns/issues. 

The Canadian Mortgage and Housing Corporation is a separate public body under the Act; 
therefore, we are transferring your request to the FOI Office at the CMHC pursuant to section 
11 of the Act. 

Please note: all of Granville Island (and the specific intersection of Andersen and Cartwright) 
are not within the City's jurisdiction. 

You can read or download this section here: 
http: I /www.bdaws.ca/EPLibraries/bclaws new/document/ID/freeside/96165 00 

City Hall 453 West 1Zth Avenue Vancouver BC VSY 1V4 vancouver.ca 
City Clerk's Department tel: 604.873.7276 fax: 604.873.7419 



Yours truly, 

Barbara J. Van Fraassen, BA 
Director, Access to Information 
Barbara. vanfraassen@vancouver. ca 
453 W. 12th Avenue Vancouver BC V5Y 1V4 
Phone: 604.873.7999 
Fax: 604.873.7419 
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